
 
 

March 12, 2024 
 
Paige Leister 
Lead Faculty - Marketing 
Northern Arizona University - Yuma Branch Campus 
2020 S. Avenue 8E 
Yuma, AZ 85365 
 
Dear Dr. Leister, 
 
The Baccalaureate/Graduate Degree Board of Commissioners met on March 4, 2024, and reviewed your 
Status Report on Notes and Conditions. After review, the board voted to accept the report. The Board 
provided the following comments: 
 
Remove the note on Standard 3, Criteria 3.4,  

Remove the condition on Standard 4, Criteria 4.3 and 4.4. 

Remove the condition on Standard 5, Criteria 5.1 and 5.2. 

Remove the note on Standard 6, Criteria 6.1.  

 
Your QA Report is due February 15, 2026, and your reaffirmation is scheduled for 2032. Please contact 
Jeanne Bedell at 954-351-4040, or by e-mail at jeanneb@keiseruniversity.edu with any questions or 
concerns.  
 
We hope to see you at the Annual Conference June 27-30, 2024. For more information on the 
conference including its location and host hotel, please see www.acbsp.org.  
 
ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with Northern Arizona University - Yuma Branch 
Campus. Thank you for providing quality business programs for your students. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale, Ph.D. 
Chief Accreditation Officer 
 
Cc:  Alex Seentra, Department Chair & Business Adm. Coordinator 

Jeanne Bedell, Baccalaureate/Graduate Degree Board of Commissioners 
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